Weekly Update #1
Hi All
Great to see some of you last week. We hope the winners of the McCain Pizza's and Hells Pizza vouchers, enjoy their prize.
Just a few quick notes to kick the season off
         This Saturday is a training day. We will be running programme 1.
         We will be running the STAR programme again this year and already have some prizes for our prize bag. So remember Sportsmanship, Try Hard, Attitude and Respect
         We are planning to introduce some changes to our Wednesday training for 10-14 year old. More information will be provided in the coming weeks.
         We will be re instating the Parent help roster so if there are weekends you are not available, please let Penny know
         The SC All Weather Track Trust has asked us to pass on the attached information re other hirers of the facility. Important things to note
o   Please note that any other group hiring the facility at any time have right of sole access for the time of their hire, and South Canterbury club members should not be on the facility during these times.
o   Special Olympics organisation has sole right of access on every second Tuesday from 4pm until 6.30pm. 
o   The Country Clubs group has sole right of access on a Thursday from 3pm onwards for the rest of the day. Track Trust Trustees will be on site.
o   The Schools have sole right of access from 8am until 4pm, and therefore there must not be any coaching on the grounds during these times. 
 
To log in and re-register for the season please (if you are a member of Run Timaru, please contact Penny before registering)
1.      Click here  to visit the club online membership portal.
2.      Click Login and select ‘renew’
3.      Enter the email address (that this has been sent to) and your password. If you do not know your password, select the "Forgotten Your Password" option, this will send you a reset option via email.
4.      Select the applicable member type/subscription and complete form as indicated.
 
You can register more than one athlete by clicking “Register another person to this account” once you have renewed the first member.
 
New singlets are purchased via the Club Net portal at a cost of $45.00. Samples for sizing are available at the Track. This can be purchased at time of registration or via link on Club website. A selection of second hand singlets and spikes are also available via the ClubNet portal.
 
 If you have any enquires please contact us by emailing scathleticsclub@gmail.com  or via our Facebook page “South Canterbury Amateur Athletics Club”
You can visit the club website at: www.scathleticsclub.co.nz
 

We hope you have a good season and enjoy your athletics.
See you Saturday

Grant and his Merry Band
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